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31 July 2019 

 

Elizabeth Martin 

Regeneration and Planning 

Development Management 

London Borough of Camden 

Town Hall 

Judd Street 

London WC1H 9JE 

 

Re: 2019/3836/L, Holly Hill railings 

 

Dear Ms Martin, 

The Hampstead Neighbourhood Forum supports this proposal to restore the railings 

enclosing the Holly Hill garden and outside the UCS Junior School.  The Grade I railings, 

currently listed as “at risk”, are in a dangerous and dilapidated state and have long been the 

cause of concern to the local residents who look after the garden. 

The proposal would sensitively restore this heritage asset, helping to enhance the 

conservation area in accordance with Hampstead Neighbourhood Plan Policy DH2 

(Conservation areas and listed buildings) and DH3 (The urban realm).  

We note that the project will be funded through local CIL and that the project received strong 

support in the Forum’s 2016 public consultation on CIL priorities.  Both the Camden CIL 

team and local residents have put much effort into the project and we hope it can proceed 

without delay. 

Sincerely, 

 

Janine Griffis 

Chair, Hampstead Neighbourhood Forum 
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